

Mari-Leena Talvitie

Minister of Science and Culture

Finland

Yours: 28.02.2025

No

Ours: 11.03.2025

No 9-6/307-1

Reply to the Invitation to the Nordic-Baltic Meeting of Ministers for Culture on 5-6 May 2025 in Helsinki

Dear Ms. Mari-Leena Talvitie,

Please let me extend my gratitude for your kind invitation to attend the meeting of the Nordic-Baltic cultural ministers in Helsinki in May. Also please allow me to congratulate Finland and Åland and wish you the best for the Co-Presidency of the Nordic Council of Ministers in 2025.

Hereby I am pleased to confirm that I will be attending the ministerial meeting in May in Helsinki. I consider it very important that the Ministers of Culture of the Nordic and Baltic countries – together with Ukraine – can jointly discuss the future of our region and share the knowledge and experience on crucial topics, such as preparedness for the cultural sector, safeguarding cultural heritage in times of war an crisis, media literacy, democratic citizenship, and cultural and linguistic diversity. The joint efforts of our region to protect our values are now more important than ever.

I look forward to meeting you and all our colleagues from the Nordic and Baltic countries and from Ukraine.

Yours sincerely,

Heidy Purga

Minister of Culture

Additional recipients: Embassy of Estonia in Helsinki

Ulla Kihva +372 6282357 / Ulla.Kihva@kul.ee

Suur-Karja 23 / 15076 Tallinn, Estonia / + 372 628 2222 / min@kul.ee / www.kul.ee / Registration No 70000941